
 
 
Recent Coverage for NEA’s Creative Placemaking Work 
 
The National Endowment for the Arts has been featured in several prominent outlets recently 
for its creative placemaking work and the impact of that work on people and places. 
 

 Pratt Institute of Design’s Catalyst Review, “Designing Policy for People: Catalyzing the 
Conversation,” April 2015 

 100 Resilient Cities’ Blog, “Putting the Arts to work for City Resilience: Creative 
Placemaking,” March 15, 2015 

 Federal Reserve Board of San Francisco’s Community Development Reinvestment 
Review, December 2014 

 
 

http://catalystreview.net/2015/05/designing-policy-for-people-catalyzing-the-conversation/
http://www.100resilientcities.org/blog/entry/putting-the-arts-to-work-for-city-resilience-creative-placemaking#/-_/
http://www.100resilientcities.org/blog/entry/putting-the-arts-to-work-for-city-resilience-creative-placemaking#/-_/
http://www.frbsf.org/community-development/publications/community-development-investment-review/2014/december/creative-placemaking/
http://www.frbsf.org/community-development/publications/community-development-investment-review/2014/december/creative-placemaking/

